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Dear Parents / Carers,  

Thank you all for your support with Forest School this half term.  We will continue with this after the 

October break with Year2 (Tuesday) and Year 5 (Wednesday). Please note that our forest school provision 

will change slightly; we ask the all children participating in the forest sessions arrive wearing their forest 

school clothing and have uniform to change into as we will start each day with a whole class outdoor 

lesson linked to different elements of the curriculum. Also please be aware that the weather is changing and 

the suggestion from Ruth is that children come prepared to attend with multiple layers. Class teachers will 

share a list of clothing suggestions.   

 

Tuesday Year 2 

Wednesday Year 5 

PE Timetable 

For years 3-6 on your child’s set PE day we will continue to wear our PE kit to school; a full PE kit includes:  

 Black or navy tracksuit bottoms or shorts  

 Yellow or white P.E. top  

 School jumper / cardigan 

 Trainers (these can be left in school, in a bag, on your child’s peg/ in their locker if you wish) 

EYFS and Infants 

From next half term, we ask that all of our EYFS and infant children (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 

bring their PE kit into school to change into; please send your child into school with a labelled PE kit 

that will remain in school for the term. This will allow us more flexibility on set PE days and develop the 

children’s independence when changing into a PE kit. 

Please note your child’s PE day below-there are a couple of changes.   

Monday   Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

Year 2 and 

Year 5 

Year 4 and Year 5 

(yoga) 

Year 1 and  

Year 6 
Reception Year 3 and Year 4 
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Kind regards,  

Mr Ullah 


